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Turning a Test into a Testimony one wagon at a time

Jacy’s Wagons

Emmy is the star hero for our 
first newsletter.  She received
her Jacy’s Wagon in December.
Emmy has two sisters and one
brother cheering her on, along 
with her mom and dad.  Emmy
just finished transplant #1 and her 
Dad said she Rocked It!  Emmy  
LOVES balloons, baby dolls, Peppa 
Pig and karaoke.  This little girl and her family are the 
example of what it means to Move Mountains.  She is 
a rock star and so is her support system.  Let’s keep 
praying for Emmy and all these babies as they fight the 
fight of their lives.  Keep Rockin’ it Emmy!!!!

Emmy the Rock Star

Note from Jacy:
Hey everyone!  January has started out with a 
bang.  Our goal this year is to bless 150 
families with wagons and beat our record last 
year of 100.  I am so excited to see where God is 
taking this mission.  I am meeting so many 
new people and spreading the word of just how 
special St. Jude is to my life and our wagon 
babies.  If you would like for me to visit with 
you and present our mission, please give us a 
call. I am so proud of this mission and can not 
tell you the impact it has made in my life and 
my family. 
                                   -----Love, Jacy

February
Have your class or family send 

Valentines Day Cards to our PO 
Box to be delivered to February 

Babies

April 13
Pickin’ in the Park
Jacy’s Wagons Bluegrass Festival
Michie City Park
10 -3
Bingo, Food, Fun
 and lots of Music
100% of the proceeds go to
purchase wagons for the 
babies of St. Jude.
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